Monday 19th June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

NPCAT is one of the largest Multi Academy Trusts in the UK with 38 academies inclusive
of two ever expanding Sixth Form Colleges.

Following the successful implementation of our Trust Careers and Guidance model
"FUTUREPROOF"” since 2021, we have now developed further pathways of collaboration
with employers and higher education. Through the exciting launch of our Industry
Partnership Board, we are continuing to ensure our students are afforded the highest
provision and understand industry needs and insights.

Over time, the board will have an opportunity to engage with school leaders and inform
our curricular planning, ensuring this remains relevant and that the necessary student
skill development pathways are fully integrated into our curriculum and wider
enrichment portfolio. This work will further embed our mission “forming lives ready to
face the future”.

If you are a business owner, leader or professional and would like to attend the NPCAT
Futureproof Industry Partnership launch on Tuesday 18 July 2023 at 9:15 - 11am, at St
Peter's Catholic College, located on Normanby Road, South Bank, TS6 6SP, please RSVP
here.

Want to find out more? Read the Futureproof Industry Partnership Board here.

Yours sincerely

Hugh Hegarty CEO
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC
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https://futureproof.npcat.org.uk/futureproof-industry-partnership-board/?fbclid=IwAR3RfClWp4odcWFD1XyXACyJ9ocyc4IeBtMcxXj91rbxQ_PDmIlTG8m9o8A
https://docs.npcat.org.uk/books/uxxn/#p=1

